
1

Watts Remy

From: Lauri Segel-Vaccher <fourhope@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 11:32 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 3024

Please distribute the following to members of the Committee (Senate-Environment and Natural Resources) 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
**************************************************************************************************
****** 
 
 
From: Robert Liberty [mailto:libertyrobert@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2019 10:05 AM 
To: Lauri Segel-Vaccher 
Subject: HB 3024  
  
 
Lauri 
  
I am not able to come because I am supposed to have surgery on Tuesday but you can tell Senator Dembrow that I 
strongly, strongly oppose this measure and all like them - special pleading and spot zoning.  Enough dwellings have been 
authorized in "Exclusive" Farm Use zones in the past thirty years to house a city the size of Oregon City.   
  
Robert Liberty 
  
PS  I am offering this in my personal, citizen, capacity - not representing any organization etc. 
 


